
Watauga Elementary

Dear Parents,
Please take a moment to read the information about the upcoming bond election and how this 
package impacts Watauga Elementary and our feeder campuses. 

If you have questions, visit our website at BISDbond18.net or call me. I look forward to helping 
you understand what this package means for our students. 

Thank you,

Sarah Upchurch 
Principal 

•	Safety and Security Additions
•	Technology Upgrades
•	Additional Student/Classroom Technology – Moves from a 5:1  

student-to-technology ratio to a 2:1 student-to-technology ratio

Watauga Middle School

Haltom High School

VOTE EARLY Oct. 22 – Nov. 2
Election Day Nov. 6 

$0 School Tax Rate Impact
School property tax rates will not increase as a result of this bond proposal.

BIRDVILLEBOND2018

•
•	Safety Vestibule

•	Technology Upgrades
•	Additional Student/Classroom Technology – Moves from a 5:1  

student-to-technology ratio to a 2:1 student-to-technology ratio

•	Safety and Security Additions
•	Classroom Enhancements (for Proposed Early College High School)
•	Auditorium Renovations
•	Auditorium Foyer Renovations
•	Technology Upgrades
•	Additional Student/Classroom Technology – Moves from a 5:1  

student-to-technology ratio to a 2:1 student-to-technology ratio
•	Theater Lighting Upgrades 




